Gentet, Matthias

From:

Sent: 16 December 2013 11:17

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Your invalid notification reference: 2013/8048/ANVALID - 172 Goldhurst Terrace
Categories: Green Category

Dear Matthias,

would like to reduce the limes by 30% and the Copper Beech by 25%. 1 assume this is acceptable?
Trust this is satisfactory

Please Iet me know if you require ary futher inform ation

Kind regarcds,
Rajesh

On Monday, 16 December 2013, 341, Planning <Planning@camden.goy Uk wrote:
Dear Rajesh Mistry

Please confirm the amount of reduction you wish to carry out such as "reduce by 25%"
Many thanks

Matthias Gentet
Planning Technician | Fast Track and Validation Team
Tel: 0207 974 5961 | Fac 020 7974 1680 | matthias.gentet@camden.gov.uk

Development Management | Regeneration and Planning Culture and Environment
Directorate | London Borough of Camden | Town
Hall Extension | Argyle Street | London | WC1H 8HD

For a safer and quicker way to apply, please submit your planning applications and tree
notifications/applications via the planning portal by clicking on the following link
wwn planningportal.gov.uk

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally priviieged and/or copyright
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer



